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IV
The Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Korea ta the Secretary of

State for Externat Affairs of Canada

[Translation]

Seoul, November 15, 1974

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your note of November 15, 1974 which reads
as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. FLA-661 of November 15, 1974)

I have the honour to confirm that the Government of the Republic of
Korea shares the Canadian Government's understanding set out in your
Excellency's foregoing Note.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

DONG-JO KIM
Minister

of Foreign Affaîrs

The Honourable
Allan Joseph MacEachen,
Secretary of State for External Aff airs,
Canada.


